
 
 

 

 

Statement from Alderman Borkowski on fallen MPD officer 
June 8, 2018 

 

Alderman Mark Borkowski today offered condolences following the death of 23-year-old 
Charles Irvine, Jr. who was killed in a rollover squad car accident on Thursday late afternoon.  

"My deepest sympathies, thoughts, and prayers go out to the family, friends, and the 
Milwaukee Police Department who are mourning the loss of Officer Charles Irvine Jr. The death 
of any law enforcement officer is a tragedy for the community they serve and protect.”   
 


